possible, especially replacing the main hall floor and improving the kitchen facilities. We
have experienced a number of injuries of children associated with the hall floor in recent
months and years.

The Governors appreciate the time and effort of the Trustees of the Hall to maintain and
look after its” future, including fundraising, which we would be keen to support.

Yours Sincerely,
LW Best

Mrs Linden Best
Chair of Governors



